
Board of Education Information 
To:​ Board of Education 

From:​ Matt Rich 

Date:​ June 9, 2025 

Re:​ Approve Resignation of Kitchen Manager Delia Campos Marin 

Recommendation: 

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to approve the resignation of Delia Campos Marin 
as of June 5, 2025..  

Background Information: 

Mrs. Campos Marin helped us get our food service program up and running. Unfortunately her 
other employment career is requiring more time than expected and will require her to leave her 
part time employment with us. Mrs. Campos Marin will continue to serve as substitute kitchen 
staff on an as needed basis.  
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